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April 10, 2015
Carrie Sykes
Clerk, Township of Lake of Bays

1012 Dwight Beach Road

Dwight, ON

P0A 1A0

VIA EMAIL: Csykes@lakeofbays.on.ca 
Please receive and accept this letter and the attachment in supplement to LOBA’s presentation at the March 10, 2015 Open House on the review of the Township’s Official Plan.   The comments provided in the attachment are consistent with our March 10 presentation and also include several additional matters for consideration, some of which were mentioned by other presenters at the Open House.

The enclosed materials have been carefully and thoughtfully prepared by our Planning and Development Committee and have been reviewed in detail with our full Board of Directors and have received its strong endorsement.  

LOBA is grateful for the opportunity to participate in the Official Plan review process and is aware of the vital function of the Official Plan in the hierarchy of municipal planning tools.  

We trust the enclosed materials are received and viewed in the constructive spirit that is intended and we look forward to the successful completion of this complex review process.

If there are any questions arising from our submission, please contact our Executive Coordinator, Wendy Gibson and she will ensure the questions are addressed directly.

Yours truly,
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Ian Beverley
President

Lake of Bays Association

c.c. Stefan Szczerbak, Planner, Township of Lake of Bays
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